
 

 
 
 
 

17th October2018 
 
 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
 

We are writing to inform you that within EYFS and KS1 we will be holding a 
Topic enrichment day on Friday 26th October and this will be based upon our 
current topic ‘It’s a Bugs’ Life’.  
 
The children will carry out a range of activities through the day enhancing their 
understanding of the topic and celebrating the day. These activities will take 
place across the EYFS/KS1 classrooms and in the Wildlife Area and Outdoor 
Classroom.  
 
The activities will include; a QR trail, observational art work, imaginative writing 
and bug baking! 
 
In addition to this we will be celebrating the end of the topic with a ‘Bug Ball’ 
in the school hall.  
 
We do hope your children enjoy this enrichment day. 
 
 
Thank you for your continued support, 
 
 
The EYFS and KS1 team 
n.martin@parkgroveprimary.co.uk 
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